Circular No. ISS/DP/042/2022-23 Date: 24/01/2023

Dear Parents,
Greetings from Indian School Salalah !!

74 Republic Day of India will be celebrated on Thursday, January 26, 2023 at 8.00 am in
the school KG Block. All the parents are invited to attend the programme.

On the occasion of Republic Day, regular classes will not be held and the school office
will remain closed on Thursday, January 26, 2023.

Students will report at 7.30 am in school uniform to the Class teachers at KG Block. However,
students participating in the programme will wear the dress as per instructions given by their
teachers.

Parents are requested to pick their wards at 09.30 am.
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Deepak Patankar
Principal



